
RUSTIC ROADS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
4th Tuesday of the month 
6:30-8:30 PM Executive Office Building, Rockville 
Lobby Level conference room 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes 
 
Meeting of February 25th, 2014   
 
Attendees: 
  
M-NCPPC member: Leslie Saville  
DPS Staff coordinator: Jay Beatty & Brian Jeeves (Incoming Staff Coordinator) 
 
Voting Members present: 
Christopher Marston 
Greg Glenn 
Angela Butler 

 
 
 

Jane Thompson 
Greg Deaver 
 
Voting Members Absent: 
Marc Miller 
Eric Spates 
 
Guests:  None 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm.   
 
Minutes 
The February 11th, 2014 minutes were approved with minor corrections.  
 
 
Member Replacement 
 
Jay informed the committee that Eric Spates and Greg Glenn’s positions have been re-
announced and will continue to be reposted until replacements have been found. Leslie said 
that there had been some interest from a couple of candidates but nothing since then. Jay said 
that his last meeting would be March 25th. 
 
 
Presentations: None 



 
 

 
Rustic Roads Guidelines –  
 
The Comm had a lengthy discussion on the proposed draft of the Guidelines (Manual). Much of 
the time was spent addressing the comments received from the public after the circulation of 
the “Guidelines” 
 
Greg Glenn asked if a list of chip sealed roads in the County exists, a discussion ensued. It was 
decided that the DPS coordinator would contact DOT to see if a list does exist and if so request 
a copy so it could be forwarded to the bike community. 
 
The Comm had a discussion on Road markings and if it was DOT policy to not mark roads that 
are less than a certain width, Leslie was tasked with finding out this information. 
 
Greg Glenn commented on who has the right of way on roads and who should pull over for 
other users, a lengthy discussion ensued. 
 
Jane suggested that a new section be added to the Guidelines (Manual) for all users; the Comm 
supported the idea and decided to expand the “Share the Road” section. It was felt that this 
section would address the Ag Advisory Committee suggestion of adding a section on sharing the 
road with farm equipment. Greg Glenn Commented that all users listed in the section should 
have the approximately the same amount of text. The Comm agreed that this was a good point 
and would adopt this idea into the document. 
 
The Comm decided that it would continue the use of a sub-group to work solely on the 
Guidelines as time allows. 
 
 
  
 
Public Awareness – nothing to report 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Correspondence – nothing to report 
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New Business –  
 
Greg Deaver brought up the Town Hall meeting the Chief Executive is holding on March 11th at 
6:30 in the EOB, a small discussion ensued; it ended with Greg letting the Comm know that if 
you wanted to go to the meeting you would be welcome.  
 
It was decided that the DPS staff coordinator would compile and keep current a list of the 
members, time they have served and when their position on the Comm. expires so that the 
posts could be advertised well in advance of needing a replacement member. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Adjourned 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm. The next RRAC meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 
March the 25th from 6:30 to 8:30 in Rockville. (This will be a full meeting with the emphasis 
being on the Manual, if limited progress is made then the small working group will reconvene). 
 
 
 
 
 
MINUTES APPROVED:   March 25, 2014 
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